Recreation Committee
Meeting of June 20, 2019
Approved 8-15-19

PRESENT: Elinor Mount-Simmons, Diane Brewer, Torben Madsen, Mark Milliken, Tasia Jones
ABSENT:
GUEST:

Chairman Mount-Simmons called the meeting to order at 6:03pm. The agenda for today was
approved.

The minutes of the prior meeting, May 20, 2019, were approved by all Board Member in a
motion made by Mark and seconded by Torben. Copies will be sent to City Clerk, Deborah
Guillotte and City Manager, Ron Nalley.

Old Business — Park reports

Sunset Circle - Diane reported that the property appraiser website shows that this small semi-
circular parcel is NOT owned by the City as previously thought. Diane volunteered to share this
information with City Manager Nalley as the City continues to maintain it, and also ask him to
authorize Cindy Clark to provide an accurate map of the City’s parks. The Committee also
wishes to know if Scipio Creek is considered to be a park and when Lafayette Park’s repairs will
be done..

The next parks to be reviewed are Riverfront Park by Elinor, Sylvester Williams Park and
Lafayette Parks by Diane.

New Business — none discussed

Announcements:

Diane gave a History of the Squares presentation for the Historic Society on Saturday, May 22 at
4 pm at the Raney Carriage House. It was well attended. Next step on the Restore the Squares
project is completion of

Brochure with map and history.

Next meeting, June 20.

Diane Brewer, Secretary



